
Caliente Chapter San Antonio (CCSA) - CALIENTE H.O.G. #2013 
 
Calientegram – January 2, 2022 

CALIENTE H.O.G. RIDE CALENDAR:  
Caliente H.O.G. sponsored rides are a Closed Event 

For all Rides, you are required to be there 15 minutes prior to KSU (Kick Stands Up) so that you can get 
signed in and attend the pre-ride briefing. 

RIDES & EVENTS 

January 8, 2022 (Saturday) - Social and Fundraiser      
·        Road Captain Meeting – 0900 
·        New Member Orientation – Change to January 15th – see info below 
·        LOH Meeting – 1000      

We will also have a blessing of the bikes at Caliente this morning – more details to follow. 
  
January 9, 2022 (Sunday) LRC Tony, SRC Jack, KSU 0900 (time could change).  Riding to La Grange for 
lunch at Post Oak Bar & Grill and then a brief stop at the Kreische Brewery remnants in La Grange.   
  
January 15, 2022 (Saturday) – New Member Orientation – Meet in the classroom at 8:30 a.m. with a 
KSU of 9:00 a.m.  There will be a short orientation ride. 
  
January 22, 2022 (Saturday) LRC Katy (final training ride), SRC Zorro, KSU 0930 (time could 
change).  Place to be determined. 
  
  
Do you have any ideas for places to visit or interesting bike routes???  E-mail me or give me a 
call.  We’re open to suggestions.  Also, if you are interested in becoming a Road Captain and are curious 
about what that entails, ask me or any of our other fine RCs.  We’ll be happy to take you on board!  Ride 
Safely! 
Towne 
  
Ride cancellations, postponements, destination and KSU changes will be posted in a Calientegram or 
Chapter Members can text me.  Towne Besel, CCSA, Head Road Captain, Cell: (210) 373-4788    
  
Odds and Ends 

76° to 81° temps… one would scarcely believe that we are in the second week of Winter!   Nevertheless, 
our Chapter Ride to Javelina H-D to celebrate the New Year and their 23rd annual “Blessing of the Bikes” 
went without significant issues.  Frank (F2) Knapp took the Lead on this 25 mile ride with Pedro (Zorro) 
Irizarry bringing up our rear.  Bobbi brought everyone fresh pumpkin bread, although it was technically 
made last year!  Still, very delicious!  6 Trikes, 10 Bikes and 17 Riders made the 09:30 KSU.  Lunch & KSD 
was at the Twin Peeks   (Oops, I meant Peaks), on De Zavala.  Hamburgers, meatball sub and chicken 
tenders are a sampling of our menus,… yummy. Oh, and beer to toast to a Happy, Healthy, Prosperous & 
COVID defeating 2022! 
Our next Chapter Ride is on Sunday, 9 Jan.  I’ve been informed that the weather will again be perfect. 
See y’all then! 



Happy New Year! 
Ride Safely! 
Towne Besel 

Hey there all you HOG Chapter Road Warriors! 
I hope your Christmas and New Year festivities were wonderful and that you were able to spend some 
time reconnecting with family & friends. 
Now, I’d like to invite you to get out and ride!  Warm your engines up and let’s go experience the open 
road and all the wind therapy we can hope to achieve. 
That being said; I am starting the mileage recording challenge for 2022.  Please, text me your name, with 
a picture of your bike’s odometer, and your bike model. Do this for every bike you plan to ride in the 
coming year.  If you rent or borrow a bike sometime during this year, send me this information before 
and after it’s use as well.  
Have Fun & Ride Safely!    
Now, LET’S RIDE! 
 
Towne Besel 
Head Road Captain 
Caliente HOG Chapter 
cell:  210-373-4788 

RENEWAL TIME 

It is that time of year to renew your membership for 2022.  The cost is still $25.  Remember your 
National HOG membership must remain in good standing in order to be a member of the local 
Chapter.  I have attached a copy of the application for your convenience.  We will also have copies at our 
next meeting. 

 -- 

Diane "Strapless" Pittman 
Secretary 
Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 
 


